Toscano Hill and Dale Junior Race 2
Tollymore Forest Park

Thursday 23rd April 2015

By the Non-Reporter

Conditions in Tollymore Forest Park were excellent on Thursday evening for Race 2 of the Junior Hill and Dale Series.

The McCrickard brothers – PJ and Eamon were the Race Directors and had worked hard to get the course ready and make all the necessary preparations.

Registration team members Pauline McCauley and Catherine McIntosh had the registration table set-up and ready to go in plenty of time for the race.  A big thank you to all parents and athletes for arriving early and assisting with the paperwork.  Having thought they’d learned most of what they needed to know from Race 1 Pauline and Catherine were quietly confident for everything to run smoothly (excuse the pun)!  This was short lived!

Race 2 saw a total of 62 athletes complete the course: 36 primary school aged and 26 post primary.  It was great to see such a large turnout.  The first three in each age category were presented with a medal (eventually).  However a huge congratulations to all athletes as the grassy hill finish is always a tough one.

Thanks again to our race sponsors Toscano Pizzeria.  Several lucky athletes took home a lovely voucher as spot prizes to enjoy at a later date.

Thanks to the Senior Race Committee Members responsible for the Tollymore race and also those on the finish line for recording the results and all the race helpers.  Thanks also to the staff of Tollymore Forest Park.
The final race in the Junior Hill and Dale series is on Thursday 11th June at Hen Mountain but is only open to post primary athletes. 
